UNITED STATE®
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20855-0001

May 31, 1995
Mr. David DeKok IN RESPONSE REFER
113 Conoy Street T0 FOIA-95~A10-E
Harrisburg, PA 17104 (FOIA~-95-68)

Dear Mr. DeKok:

1 am writing in response to your letter dated March 26, 1995, in
which you appealed Ms. Carol Ann Reed’s March 10, 1995, response
to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. Your request
sought documents relating to an investigation conducted by the

AEC’s Regian I Division of Compliance of alleged irregularities

connected with the construction of the Oyster Creek Nuclear Plant
in the late 1960s.

Acting on your appeal, another search was undertaken by the
staff. From the additional information you provided in your
letter dated March 26, 1995, the staff was able tu locate the
requested record and supporting documentation. Your appeal,
therefore, is granted. A copy of these records is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Tk A

L. Thomps
puty Executiye ctor for
uclear Materi safety, Safeguards
and Operation Support

Enclosure: As stated
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